A complaint from Shri Avik Dutta, an Advocate on behalf of his client Dr. Veena Gupta and Shri Vijay Kumar r/o. B-5/16, Safdarjung Enclave, New Delhi – 110029, alleging medical negligence on the part of Dr. Makhija of Modi Hospital and Dr. Neel Shah of Apollo Hospital has been received.  The complaint is unsigned.  It is observed that the complaint is unsigned, it cannot be entertained.
Submitted for your perusal and directions.

           (L.D. Singh Uppal)
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